Board of Works Executive Session 11/22/2016:

[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting began at 5:30pm and ended at 7:50pm. Subject matter of the session was solely to discuss the possibility of one of the three candidates being hired onto the police department and the interview process that was to facilitate that decision according to IC 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(5). No appointments were made at this meeting; only discussion to help do so at a public meeting that will be held on November 28th, 2016.

The Board of Works hereby certifies that no subject matter other than the items stated above was discussed at this meeting.
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